
POLICY UPDATE:  
 NO-SHOW 

 

Attention Beacon Family Eye Care Patients, as of 10/18/2022 
we are instituting a policy where we reserve the right to dismiss 
a patient from the practice for failing to show up to a scheduled 
appointment without notice.  

 

Missed Appointments impede our ability to offer exceptional 
eye care to our patients. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Aimee K Pecori OD 

Beacon Family Eye Care 


